
Matasar, Emily 

From: PattyOlson [patiomygosh@aol.com] 

Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2011 2:55PM 

To: Matasar, Emily 

Subject: Council Meeting June 29th 

Dear Emily, 

I would like to secure a communication slot at the June 29th City Council Meeting 
regarding the impact of post oftice station closures in the Portland Metro Area. 

PatV Olson - 4ygo SE rzznd Ave F-24 Portland Oregon 9T236 
- email: patiomygosh@aol.com509-309-68SS 

Sincerely, 
Patty Olson 

Patty Olson 
Dírector of Leg islatíon 
Portland Or Area Local,APWU 
natiomuoosh(òaol.com 

6/9/2011
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Request of Patty Olson to address Council regarding impact of post office station 

closures in Portland Metro Area (Communication) 

JUN i g 2011
 

PTACED ON FILE
 

Filed 

LaVonne Griffin-Valade 
Auditor of the City of Portland 

By 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOWS: 

YEAS NAYS 

l.Fntz 

2. Fish 

3. Saltzman 

4. Leonard 

Adams 


